
Beyond the Yellow Ribbon – Moorhead 

August 8, 2013 Meeting Minutes 

Attendees: Dan Hunt, JoAnn Czerwinski, Mark Sjostrom, Vince Dicks, Larry Nicholson, Brad Hurajt, Eric Marts, Grant 

Weyland, and Les Bakke. 
 

Meeting called to order by President Hunt at 0830. 

 

Secretary's Report Approved as 

posted. 

Treasurer’s report 

  No Treasurer's Report 

July 1, 2013 to July 31, 2013 
Opening Balance    $5,336.61 

Income   $0.00 

Expense   $0.00 

Ending Balance    $5,336.61 

 Outstanding transaction $3,000 

 Veterans Court donation 

Available Balance    $2,336.61 

 

National Guard Report (Brad) 

Hurajt reported that on 11 August 2013 the National Guard will hold its annual picnic near Fergus Falls.  All BTYR 

committee members will be invited.   

Bakke/Weyland moved to allocate $350 toward expenses for the Guard's annual picnic.  Hurajt will get us an invoice/bill.  
Motion carried. 

 

Veterans Service Officer report 

Weyland provided a report on VSO activities and Veterans Court. 

 

Discussion was held on not holding meetings during the summer months. 

 

Bakke reported that the Moorhead Business Association would like an update on BTYR Moorhead activities.  Hunt 

volunteered to attend next week's meeting. 

 

Discussion was held on the upcoming suicide walk.  Please send information to Bakke and he will distribute. 

 

Marts reported that he has Senator Franken tentatively scheduled for his radio program on August 24.  Call-in questions 

are most welcome.   

 

Sjostrom reported on meetings held by Senator Klobuchar. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 0850. 

 

Next meeting 12 September, 2013 at 0830, VFW, Dilworth, MN 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Les Bakke, Secretary 


